Iozzo, Richard

From: Cooley, David <David.Cooley@ct.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 2:07 PM

To: Dave Murphy; Jeanine Gouin; Scott Bighinatti

Cc: Ott, Eric; Kaliszewski, Bob; Lambert, Michael; Ruzicka, Denise; Wingfield, Betsey;
Stevens, Graham; Fitting, Corinne; Czarnowski, Melissa M; Frommer, Meghan; Lane,
Andrea

Subject: DEEP WUCC Exclusive Service Area Declaration Forms

Attachments: DEEP_ESA_All.pdf; DEEP_ESA_Unassigned Only.pdf; DEEPproperty_ESA_120816.zip;

DEEPproperty_UnassignedESA_120716.zip; Eastern WUCC ESA Declaration Form -
DEEP.pdf; Central WUCC ESA Declaration Form - DEEP.pdf; Western WUCC ESA
Declaration Form - DEEP.pdf

Dave/Jeanine/Scott,

Please see the attached Exclusive Service Area (ESA) Declaration Forms for the Western, Central and Eastern WUCCs
representing the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection’s (DEEP) claims for ESAs throughout the state as
an owner and operator of more than 50 public water systems. In the interest of time and available resources, as well as
the sheer size and scope of our claims, the three forms are completed in a similar fashion covering our statewide issues
and perspectives rather than honing in on the specific geography of the three WUCCs. Adjoining the declaration forms
and also attached are GIS shape files and maps identifying all of DEEP state conservation lands, not already served by
other public water systems, as our proposed ESAs.

We do recognize that a portion of DEEP state conservation lands fall within areas already with assigned ESAs and that
these proposed DEEP ESAs will be addressed at a later date as boundary changes. To that end, we acknowledge the
uniqueness of DEEPs expansive holdings, land use and our status as an owner of many small public water systems
throughout the state may require additional information and communications between the WUCCs and agency
representatives. We would welcome such a discourse.

We appreciate the opportunity to part of the process. Please contact any of our agency representatives with any
questions.

Thank you to all the DEEP folks that helped put this together!
A great weekend to all! DC

David Cooley, PE

Supervising Civil Engineer

Engineering Unit

Engineering & Field Support Services Division

Bureau of Central Services

Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection

163 Great Hill Road, Portland, CT 06480

P: 860.424.4120 | C:860.205.7552 | F: 860.344.2560 | E: david.cooley@ct.gov
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